
 

SBP BANKING SERVICES CORPORATION 
(SBP BSC) 

Invitation for Pre-Qualification 
 
PQD No. GSU (Admn.) /Car Rental Services/37302/2022 
 
SBP Banking Services Corporation (SBP BSC) Lahore intends to pre-qualify Firm(s) for 
providing Car Rental Services to SBP Banking Services Corporation (SBP BSC) Lahore. The SBP BSC 
Lahore has sufficient funds from its resources toward the expenditure of subject procurement.  
 
The objective of the intended Closed Framework Agreement is to provide SBP BSC Lahore with 
a firm for car rental services for official use primarily within the Lahore city/adjoining areas of 
the city and others cities including but not limited to Islamabad, Sialkot, Gujranwala, Faisalabad, 
Multan, Bahawalpur. The purpose of this Pre-Qualification Notice is to provide the very basic 
information to enable the potential applicants to decide whether or not to respond to this Pre-
Qualification Notice.  
 
Only the prequalified applicants shall be entitled to participate in the procurement proceedings, 
and Invitation to Bids will be issued to the Prequalified Applicants and Closed Framework 
Agreement will be signed between the SBP BSC Lahore and the successful bidder as Framework 
Agreement for Car Rental Services for one year. 
 
The pre-qualification process is open to all national (Pakistani) Applicants subject to fulfilling 
the eligibility requirements mentioned in the respective Pre-qualification Documents. A 
complete set of Pre-qualification Documents may be obtained by sending an email at LHR-
GSU@sbp.org.pk  or by visiting office of undersigned along with a copy of the NTN registration 
certificate.  
 
The pre-qualification application prepared, as per the instructions contained in the pre-
qualification documents, must reach the office of the Sr. Deputy Chief Manager, IMD, 4th Floor, 
State Bank of Pakistan, SBP BSC, 56-Sharah-e-Quaid-Azam, Lahore on or before July 04, 2022, 
at 11:00 AM. Pre-qualification applications will be opened on the same day at 11:30 AM at 
submission address. This Invitation for Pre-qualification Notice is available on the websites: 
www.sbp.org.pk & www.ppra.org.pk. Late applications will be rejected. 
 

Sd/- 
Assistant Chief Manager   

General Services Unit, 5th Floor SBP BSC,  
56-Shahrah-e-Quaid e Azam, Lahore  

Email Address: LHR-GSU@sbp.org.pk   
Tel: 042-99022282/2503 

 
 


